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This turns a constitutionally guaranteed right into a purchased privilege. It does 

nothing to address the real problems of crime, mental illness, drugs or homelessness 

in Oregon. It will only affect citizens willing to follow the law and will have zero impact 

on criminal behavior or those individuals ability to obtain firearms. None of the 

requirements outlined are in place to provide the ability to be met to obtain a license 

to purchase. Definitely puts the cart before the horse. I urge you to oppose this as an 

unconstitutional infringement on our 2A rights.  


